
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

 

 

MEETING DATE:    September 19, 2018 

 

SUBEJCT:                 Public Hearing Regarding Potential Application for 2018 Community Development   

Block Grants (CDBG) Neighborhood Revitalization Program 

                                

PRESENTER:       Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director 

  

ATTACHMENTS:    None 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

The NC Department of Commerce requires public hearings as part of its Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG) programs. These programs provide for a variety of activities including, but not limited to, 

economic development, housing rehabilitation, community development, etc.  

 

The County is considering applying for CDBG funds under the Neighborhood Revitalization Program for 

the 2018 grant cycle. Applications are due September 28th, 2018. The objective of the Neighborhood 

Revitalization program is to assist low-to-moderate income homeowners with housing rehabilitation and 

accessibility modifications.  As with previous CDBG cycles, the first hearing is generic and not aimed at a 

particular project. This hearing applies to the 2018 grant cycle. A second hearing is required to receive 

input on a proposed CDBF Neighborhood Revitalization Program application.   

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: 

The public hearing on this application was advertised in the Hendersonville Lightning on Wednesday, 

September 5th, 2018 and Wednesday, September 12th, 2018. 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

The Board is requested to hold the public hearing and receive any public input. No additional action is 

required.  

 

Suggested Motion:  None.   

 

 


